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To: PUCO 
Fax: (614) 752-8351 

From: Goecke Enterprises, Inc. 
Address: 944 Country Club Drive, Xenia, Ohio 45385 
Phone: (937) 372-1202 

To Whom It May Concern; 

Goecl<e Enterprises, Inc. is against the new regulations for 
commercial trucks rated 10,001 to 26,000 lbs. Our company 
has just learned of the change and does not have enough 
time to make the changes before you begin enforcement on 
January 1, 2011. Goecke Enterprises believes that safety 
comes first, but these rules are excessive. In these difficult 
economic times, it is our belief that the new rules will be 
detrimental to our business's ability to run and grow. 

Sincerely, 
Christopher G. Goecke 
General Manager 
Goecke Enterprises, Inc. 
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